From: Gregory Diaz [mailto:gdiaz@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2017 1:28 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Hartford Travel 10/17/17

Hi Steve,

This message is to inform you that I (Greg Diaz, Librarian III, CPL) was invited by Library Journal to present the one day hands on workshop "Designing the Future: A Design Thinking Workshop" at the Hartford Public Library, Hartford, CT on October 17th. This one-day workshop was attended by library staff members from across the United States who learned how to implement design thinking principles in their locations to better serve their communities. 
 
Expenses including travel, lodging and meals were be paid for by Library Journal. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.
Greg Diaz

Children's Librarian III

Little Village Branch

